

Hyderabad Eye Institute

(Operating Trust of L V Prasad Eye Institute)

LVPEI/MTC/GA/2024/025

20th July 2024

To

Dr. Anuradha Mohapatra Director Manam Foundation House Board Colony Lewis Road Bhubaneswar-751 002

Sub: Appreciation for the Pilot Project on Mental Health Counselling

Dear Dr. Mohapatra,

I am writing this letter on behalf of our erstwhile institute to express our heartfelt appreciation for the 3-week pilot project by Manam Foundation executed at our Campus from 01.02.2022 to 25.02.2022.

We commend Manam Foundation for the pro bono initiative to explore the possibilities of mental health counselling to support the geriatric population in our client base. Their dedication and commitment to the initiative are truly commendable and have given us crucial insights into the scope for counselling at MTC Campus. We thank the Manam team for their professionalism.* their time, and for sharing the outcome report with us via email.

We look forward to working with them in the future if required for a collaboration.

Wishing them the very best in all their endeavours.

Thanking you,

Dr. Srikant Kumar Sahu

Smark land

Head of Campus

L V Prasad Eye Institute, MTC Campus, Bhubaneswar